
Catholic  League  responds  to
atheist  display  with  new
Christmas billboard
Bill in the News (Faith and Works Journal): Catholic League
President  Bill  Donohue  provided  some  insight  into  the
motivation behind this bold statement. He explained that the
billboard  serves  as  a  “direct  refutation”  of  the  FFRF’s
traditional  Winter  Solstice  display,  which  has  been  a
recurring event aimed at countering Nativity scenes. READ
MORE HERE
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